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PERMANENT MISSION OF INDIA TO THE UNITED NATIONS
NEW YORK

TR
No. PMI/NY/443/5/2021

The Permanent Mission of the Republic of India to the United Nations presents its compliments
to the Secretary-General of the United Nations, and has the honor to draw latter’s attention to the partial
submissions related to the Western offshore region (Arabian Sea) presented by the Republic of India on
11® May, 2009 to the Commission on the Limits of the Continental Shelf (CLCS).
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235 EAST 43RD STREET NEW YORK, N.Y. 10017
TEL: (212) 490-9660 « FAX: (212) 490-9656  EMAIL: india.newyorkpmi@mea.gov.in



